

















"Voice of the Nebraska Veterans"

P.O. BOX 5205 LINCOLN, NE 68505-0205

January 31, 2019

Tom Brewer, State Senator State Capitol, 13th Floor PO Box 94604 Lincoln NE 68509

Dear Senator Brewer,

The Nebraska Veterans Council (NVC) is comprised of representatives from nine Veteran Service Organizations to include The American Legion, Veterans of Foreign War, Disabled American Veterans, American Veterans, Military Order of the Purple Heart, Paralyzed Veterans of America, Vietnam Veterans of America, the Nebraska Association of Veterans Advocates, and the Marine Corps League. These representatives are the voices of their respective organizations which combined total more than 60,000 veterans in Nebraska.

Each year, the Council reviews all proposed veteran-related legislation then decides which of these new bills we support, and in some cases, oppose. Your bill, LB-153, received the unanimous support of the Council. We believe that changing the current provisions that apply to the taxation of military retirement benefits would greatly impact Nebraskans positively and encourage more retired military members to remain in Nebraska following their retirement.

On behalf of Council Chairman Seth Kotouc, we would like to invite you to participate in the NVC's Legislative Day being held on Friday, February 8, 2019 in the Warner Chambers at 9:05 a.m. This invitation allows you an opportunity to speak directly to NVC Council members, and many other interested veterans, regarding the veteran-related legislative bill(s) you have introduced.

Please RSVP with my Council Secretary, Dave Salak, via email (dwsalak@windstream.net) before Tuesday, February 5th.

Sincerely,

David Salak

Secretary, Nebraska Veterans Council

Copy to:



















"Voice of the Nebraska Veterans"

P.O. BOX 5205 LINCOLN, NE 68505-0205

January 31, 2019

Jim Scheer, State Senator State Capitol, Room 2010 PO Box 94604 Lincoln NE 68509

Dear Senator Scheer,

The Nebraska Veterans Council (NVC) is comprised of representatives from nine Veteran Service Organizations to include The American Legion, Veterans of Foreign War, Disabled American Veterans, American Veterans, Military Order of the Purple Heart, Paralyzed Veterans of America, Vietnam Veterans of America, the Nebraska Association of Veterans Advocates, and the Marine Corps League. These representatives are the voices of their respective organizations which combined total more than 60,000 veterans in Nebraska.

Each year, the Council reviews all proposed veteran-related legislation then decides which of these new bills we support, and in some cases, oppose. Your bill, LB-297, received the unanimous support of the Council. We believe that expanding the Eastern Nebraska Veterans Home and allowing for more residents would be positive for Nebraska. The waiting list is long, so any avenue to allow more veterans access would be great.

On behalf of Council Chairman Seth Kotouc, we would like to invite you to participate in the NVC's Legislative Day being held on Friday, February 8, 2019 in the Warner Chambers at 9:15 a.m. This invitation allows you an opportunity to speak directly to NVC Council members, and many other interested veterans, regarding the veteran-related legislative bill(s) you have introduced.

Please RSVP with my Council Secretary, Dave Salak, via email (dwsalak@windstream.net) before Tuesday, February 5th.

Sincerely,

David Salak

Secretary, Nebraska Veterans Council

Copy to:



















"Voice of the Nebraska Veterans"

P.O. BOX 5205 LINCOLN, NE 68505-0205

January 31, 2019

Bruce Bostelman, State Senator State Capitol, 8th Floor PO Box 94604 Lincoln NE 68509

Dear Senator Bostelman,

The Nebraska Veterans Council (NVC) is comprised of representatives from nine Veteran Service Organizations to include The American Legion, Veterans of Foreign War, Disabled American Veterans, American Veterans, Military Order of the Purple Heart, Paralyzed Veterans of America, Vietnam Veterans of America, the Nebraska Association of Veterans Advocates, and the Marine Corps League. These representatives are the voices of their respective organizations which combined total more than 60,000 veterans in Nebraska.

Each year, the Council reviews all proposed veteran-related legislation then decides which of these new bills we support, and in some cases, oppose. Your bill, LB-325, received the unanimous support of the Council. We believe that providing a motor vehicle tax exemption on one vehicle for a 100% service-connected disability rated veteran will help decrease the financial burden that many disabled veterans experience.

On behalf of Council Chairman Seth Kotouc, we would like to invite you to participate in the NVC's Legislative Day being held on Friday, February 8, 2019 in the Warner Chambers at 9:25 a.m. This invitation allows you an opportunity to speak directly to NVC Council members, and many other interested veterans, regarding the veteran-related legislative bill(s) you have introduced.

Please RSVP with my Council Secretary, Dave Salak, via email (dwsalak@windstream.net) before Tuesday, February 5th.

Sincerely.

David Salak

Secretary, Nebraska Veterans Council

Copy to:



















"Voice of the Nebraska Veterans"

P.O. BOX 5205 LINCOLN, NE 68505-0205

January 31, 2019

Bruce Bostelman, State Senator State Capitol, 8th Floor PO Box 94604 Lincoln NE 68509

Dear Senator Bostelman,

The Nebraska Veterans Council (NVC) is comprised of representatives from nine Veteran Service Organizations to include The American Legion, Veterans of Foreign War, Disabled American Veterans, American Veterans, Military Order of the Purple Heart, Paralyzed Veterans of America, Vietnam Veterans of America, the Nebraska Association of Veterans Advocates, and the Marine Corps League. These representatives are the voices of their respective organizations which combined total more than 60,000 veterans in Nebraska.

Each year, the Council reviews all proposed veteran-related legislation then decides which of these new bills we support, and in some cases, oppose. Your bill, LB-279, received the unanimous support of the Council. We believe that providing a sales tax exemption on food sales to veteran service organizations allows the organizations to give back even more to their local communities.

On behalf of Council Chairman Seth Kotouc, we would like to invite you to participate in the NVC's Legislative Day being held on Friday, February 8, 2019 in the Warner Chambers at 9:25 a.m. This invitation allows you an opportunity to speak directly to NVC Council members, and many other interested veterans, regarding the veteran-related legislative bill(s) you have introduced.

Please RSVP with my Council Secretary, Dave Salak, via email (dwsalak@windstream.net) before Tuesday, February 5th.

Sincerely,

David Salak

Secretary, Nebraska Veterans Council

Copy to:



















"Voice of the Nebraska Veterans"

P.O. BOX 5205 LINCOLN, NE 68505-0205

January 31, 2019

Carol Blood, State Senator State Capitol, Room 1021 PO Box 94604 Lincoln NE 68509

Dear Senator Blood,

The Nebraska Veterans Council (NVC) is comprised of representatives from nine Veteran Service Organizations to include The American Legion, Veterans of Foreign War, Disabled American Veterans, American Veterans, Military Order of the Purple Heart, Paralyzed Veterans of America, Vietnam Veterans of America, the Nebraska Association of Veterans Advocates, and the Marine Corps League. These representatives are the voices of their respective organizations which combined total more than 60,000 veterans in Nebraska.

Each year, the Council reviews all proposed veteran-related legislation then decides which of these new bills we support, and in some cases, oppose. Your bill, LB-138, received the unanimous support of the Council. We believe that the additional Military Honor Plates and the Support Our Troops Plates will be beneficial to Nebraskans and to veterans in the state.

On behalf of Council Chairman Seth Kotouc, we would like to invite you to participate in the NVC's Legislative Day being held on Friday, February 8, 2019 in the Warner Chambers at 9:35 a.m. This invitation allows you an opportunity to speak directly to NVC Council members, and many other interested veterans, regarding the veteran-related legislative bill(s) you have introduced.

Please RSVP with my Council Secretary, Dave Salak, via email (dwsalak@windstream.net) before Tuesday, February 5th.

Sincerely,

David Salak

Secretary, Nebraska Veterans Council

Copy to:



















"Voice of the Nebraska Veterans"

P.O. BOX 5205 LINCOLN, NE 68505-0205

January 31, 2019

Lou Ann Linehan, State Senator State Capitol, Room 1305 PO Box 94604 Lincoln NE 68509

Dear Senator Linehan.

The Nebraska Veterans Council (NVC) is comprised of representatives from nine Veteran Service Organizations to include The American Legion, Veterans of Foreign War, Disabled American Veterans, American Veterans, Military Order of the Purple Heart, Paralyzed Veterans of America, Vietnam Veterans of America, the Nebraska Association of Veterans Advocates, and the Marine Corps League. These representatives are the voices of their respective organizations which combined total more than 60,000 veterans in Nebraska.

Each year, the Council reviews all proposed veteran-related legislation then decides which of these new bills we support, and in some cases, oppose. Your bill, LB-138, received the unanimous support of the Council. We believe that the additional Military Honor Plates and the Support Our Troops Plates will be beneficial to Nebraskans and to veterans in the state.

On behalf of Council Chairman Seth Kotouc, we would like to invite you to participate in the NVC's Legislative Day being held on Friday, February 8, 2019 in the Warner Chambers at 9:45 a.m. This invitation allows you an opportunity to speak directly to NVC Council members, and many other interested veterans, regarding the veteran-related legislative bill(s) you have introduced.

Please RSVP with my Council Secretary, Dave Salak, via email (dwsalak@windstream.net) before Tuesday, February 5th.

Sincerely,

David Salak

Secretary, Nebraska Veterans Council

Copy to:



















"Voice of the Nebraska Veterans"

P.O. BOX 5205 LINCOLN, NE 68505-0205

January 31, 2019

Tim Gragert, State Senator State Capitol, 11th Floor PO Box 94604 Lincoln NE 68509

Dear Senator Gragert,

The Nebraska Veterans Council (NVC) is comprised of representatives from nine Veteran Service Organizations to include The American Legion, Veterans of Foreign War, Disabled American Veterans, American Veterans, Military Order of the Purple Heart, Paralyzed Veterans of America, Vietnam Veterans of America, the Nebraska Association of Veterans Advocates, and the Marine Corps League. These representatives are the voices of their respective organizations which combined total more than 60,000 veterans in Nebraska.

On behalf of Council Chairman Seth Kotouc, we would like to invite you to participate in the NVC's Legislative Day being held on Friday, February 8, 2019 in the Warner Chambers at 9:55 a.m. This invitation allows you an opportunity to speak directly to NVC Council members, and many other interested veterans, regarding the veteran-related legislative bill(s) you have introduced.

Please RSVP with my Council Secretary, Dave Salak, via email (dwsalak@windstream.net) before Tuesday, February 5th.

Sincerely,

David Salak

Secretary, Nebraska Veterans Council

Copy to: